
BRILLA NEW JERSEY CHARTER SCHOOL 
 

PATERSON, NEW JERSEY 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETINGS FOR SEPTEMBER 22, 2023 
 

The Brilla New Jersey Charter School Board of Trustees has scheduled a special meeting of the 

Board to be held on  Friday, September 22, 2023, at 4:00 pm.  
 

The meeting will be held virtually and can be accessed through the following video link:   
https://setonpartners-org.zoom.us/j/86370074229?pwd=dmMxSWhBN21hcDBFVmkvL2NIRDVJQT09 
 
All are welcome to attend.  

https://setonpartners-org.zoom.us/j/86370074229?pwd=dmMxSWhBN21hcDBFVmkvL2NIRDVJQT09

